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Name

john smith

Address

5819 brooks wooods road
1, md lothian

Phone

Email

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

I do not agree with the new proposed law. I believe this proposed county legislation discriminates against legal
citizen concealed carry permit holders. All of whom have been vetted and approved to carry by the Maryland State
Police, and passed all the required background checks. At the same time, the new proposed law excludes county
board members from having to comply. I believe you are putting innocent people at risk of violent crime on county
owned property. It would also make it impossible for citizens to conceal carry whilst driving passed county owned
property without being in violation of the law. Please do not support this discriminatory and dangerous new
proposed law. Thank you
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